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 We hope you had a great weekend and enjoyed the nice weather! 

Due to the Blackpool Residential, week beginning 22nd May and the impact of 

staffing, we are unable to offer Merry Berries After School Club during that 

week. Your Children will therefore return home on transport as normal.                                                       

Please can you inform your child’s transport that there will be                    

no Merry Berries that week. 

We apologise for any inconvenience! 

 

 

Can you help The Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund WIN Beat the Street? 

Beat the Street is a free, fun initiative that will see Burnley transformed into a giant game! 

See how far you can walk, cycle, run, scoot and roll in just 6 weeks. There are great challenges and prizes up 

for grabs. The game started on 10th May and ends on 21st June.  

We need your help to win this challenge. If you are out and about at the weekends with your family, please 

consider taking part and earning points.  

Visit beatthestreet.me and create an account. Click 13 or over and sign up as the adult in the family. Select 

Burnley and choose ‘I don’t have a card’ option and choose to join the Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund team.  

And you are ready to go. 

Download the app and explore your local area, finding Beat Boxes nearest to you on the 

app’s menu. Please send us your photos and videos of your family taking 

part and we would love to display them on our Facebook page and     

newsletter.  

Scan the QR code to see the map 

Well Done to Grace for her fantastic work, Interacting using 

switches and for always making her class friends and staff smile, 

with her infectious laugh. 

Theo has been a superstar in class. He has made lots of progress 

with his PECS and worked really hard on his Mini beast Hunt in 

Science. 

Well Done Theo! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

We are putting 2 different Makaton signs 

every week onto the newsletter. These are 

our School Signs of the Week and your 

child will be practising these during the 

week in class. These will give you the 

opportunity to practise different signs 

with your child at home. 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

      

Staff - Sharon.A 

Aisling’s Class - Hana 

Katie’s Class – Ayaan and Ahyan 

Laura’s Class – Ella 

Zoe’s Class – Aadam 

Rebecca’s Class - Zac 

Danielle’s Class - Charlie 

Julie’s Class – Grace 

 Connor’s Class - Jack 

Courtney’s Class - Theo 

          Alex’s Class - Jenson 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home,  

 

Children Albie and Hussain.N 

School re-opens 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

Monday, 5th June 

Upper School Production  

School Closes for Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th-19th May 

 

 

You can view our school policies on the website 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

 

Friday 26th May 

Tuesday 23rd May Nibble and Natter 

 22nd-26th May Blackpool Residential 
Staff Training/Development 

 Wednesday 17th May 

3:00- 4:30pm 

Cognitive Behaviour Therapy 

 

We have a selection 

of dual language 

reading books in 

school. These books 

are written in both  

Urdu and 

Polish. 

 

If you would like us 

to send any of these 

books home for you 

to read and enjoy 

with your child then 

please let us 

know. 







 

Scan the QR Code for help and support  

with feelings of anxiety. 





 


